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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

This email is to announce our School Community Council elections to be held 
September 26th, 27th, and 28th 2023. 

If you are interested in being on the ballot, please contact West Hills Middle before 
September 22nd.  

The parents and guardians of West Hills Middle School are invited to cast their ballots at 
the school on September 26th, 27th, and 28th.  Please go to the main office, ask for a 
ballot, sign the voter list and you will be able to step into the boardroom and 
vote.  These secret ballots will be counted and results announced via email on 
September 30th. 

Our School Community Council will consist of four parent/guardian members, 
plus two faculty members, including myself.  Any stakeholder is welcome to attend 
our SCC meetings, but only elected members are permitted to vote. 

We are fortunate to have parents who are willing to be involved in our School 
Community Council.  My sincere thanks to all of these parents. 

Kindest regards, 

Cynthia Vander Meiden  
Principal  
West Hills Middle  
801-412-2300 
Cynthia.vandermeiden@jordandistrict.org 


